Kristen Mueller

From: Ramos, Raul <rramos13@wm.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 6, 2021 5:58 PM

To: publicworksdirector

Cc: Cox, Christopher; Munoz, John; Veronica Hernandez UTBIIg; utilityclerk; Michael Cassata
Subject: RE: alley ati meadowland drive

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Yes | will send a truck in the morning to recover. Thank you

From: publicworksdirector <pwdirector@uctx.gov>

Sent: Thursday, May 6, 2021 5:50 PM

To: Ramos, Raul <rramos13@wm.com>

Cc: Cox, Christopher <ccox6 @wm.com>; Munoz, John <jmunoz9@wm.com>; Veronica Hernandez UTBIIg
<utilitybilling@uctx.gov>; utilityclerk <utilityclerk@uctx.gov>; Michael Cassata <DSDirector@uctx.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FW: alley at. meadowland drive

| have a resident that says that the trash hasn’t been pickup today in the alley behind. Meadowland drive that serves
6 houses. She said this short alley is always getting missed on trash day. Can you please send a truck by tomorrow to
pick up these accounts?

Director of Public Works

City of Universal City
Ph: 210-658-5364

Recycling is a good thing. Please recycle any printed emails.



